
 

 

Rainmakers Irrigation is Welcomed to Romeoville 
 

Rainmakers Irrigation & 
Maintenance was 
officially welcomed to 
Romeoville today. They 
are located at 42 E. 
Montrose, which is just 
across the street from 
Metal Monkey Brewery. 
They install and service 
irrigation systems, offer 
backflow services, and 
design and install 
landscape lighting. 
Rainmakers covers all of 
DuPage, Kendall, and Will 
County. 
 
“With the huge area they service, they could have settled down anywhere, yet they chose Romeoville,” 
pointed out Mayor John Noak. “We’re thrilled to welcome them home.” 
 
Rainmakers Irrigation & Maintenance can be reached at 815-436-5455 and at RainMakersIrr.com. 
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